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November 2, 2014

All Members,
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Dear Members,

Some of our members had drawn our attention to the legal positron that once the
Annual General Meeting (AGM-20 14) scheduled to be held on October 31, 2014 could not
be held and was postponed because of the weather conditions, it can only be reconvened
by the Board of Directors who can only fix the date of new AGM with a notice of clear 21
days before that. -

It is thus that we are writing to request you to please disregard our earlier email in which we had
indicated November 10,2014 as new date for AGM-2014, because no AGM will be convened on
that day.

Immediately after holidays, we will convene a board meeting to fix the new date of AGM and
also for issuance of notices for that AGM-20 14 with a clear 21 days interval in between.


